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Date: December 8, 2014 

 

To: CISD Board of Trustees 

 

From: Kelly Penny 

 

CC: Dr. Mike Waldrip, Sid Grant 

 

RE: Approval of Dallas County Assessor Collectors Contract to collect Coppell ISD 

property taxes 
 

The District received notification from the City of Coppell that fiscal year 2014-2015 

would be the last year it would collect school District property taxes. The District has 

researched other viable solutions regarding tax collections and concluded that Dallas 

County Assessor Collector is the best solution.  

 

The County charges $1.30 per parcel with an estimated annual cost of $23,457. There 

will be no change in the District’s delinquent tax collection attorney, Linebarger Goggan 

Blair & Sampson, LLP.  

 

The District’s attorneys have review the proposed contract, and the few items noted have 

been resolved. Additionally, this is the same contract utilized by all governmental entities 

for which Dallas County collects property taxes.  

 

Recommendation: Coppell ISD’s Board of Trustees approve the contract as presented.  

 

 

 

 


